
 

 

 
 

 

 

August 19, 2020 

 

Statement regarding outbreak status 

Thanks to the incredible hard work of our team members, our public health partners, and government, we have 
made strong progress in implementing measures to address the challenges that COVID-19 has presented across 
the long-term care sector and at certain Sienna residences. 

We are pleased to announce that as of August 11, all of our residences are officially out of outbreak status, 
with zero positive cases. 

Pandemic plans, infection control, and outbreak management policies and protocols will remain in place as part 
of our normal operations. 

It has been a challenging journey to get to this point and our thoughts continue to be with those whose lives 
were forever changed as a result of this pandemic. We care deeply about our residents and team members and 
our sole focus is on ensuring their safety and wellbeing during this time. 

 


